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Dear UTC Commissioners,

We are Puget Sound Energy rate payers and we are extremely concerned about climate
change and the PSE's lack of vision for a carbon-free future in Washington.  PSE must not
continue to invest in outdated fossil fuel sources.  PSE's plan to invest in natural gas puts rate
payers at risk of sudden fuel cost hikes and clean-up costs from the environmental damage
associated with fracked gas.  The time is now for Puget Sound Energy to deliver a long-term
plan to make clean energy accessible to all its customers and to fully remove carbon from is
grid: NO COAL, NO FRACKED GAS, and NO LNG.

Right now, the switch to 100% renewable energy sources is technologically, economically, and
environmentally feasible.  We ask that PSE and the WUTC grab this opportunity to be a
national leader in the transition to renewable energy sources.  We can do no greater good
than to provide a livable world for our children and grandchildren.

 
Respectfully,
Jim Hansen 
Rita Hummel, Ph.D.
253-202-1915
Puget Sound Energy Rate Payers
103 17th St SW
Puyallup, WA, 98371
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